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10th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: BARCELONA TRIP –July 2025 
 
We are writing to give you some further information about our Year 12 trip to 
Barcelona (14th July -17th July). Please find attached an itinerary of the trip including 
all of the arranged visits and a suggested kit list.  
 
Students are required to meet at Holy Family at 4.30am on Monday 14th July with 
their passports and luggage. Each student has a small cabin bag (45 x36 x20cm), 
we would appreciate if parents could ensure this is measured before leaving and a 
10kg small hold bag (please weigh this prior to departure, to make sure we are not 
held up by over-weight luggage).  
 
An unexpected small cost has been added to the trip, as all visitors to Barcelona 
must pay a tourist tax and there is a security deposit of 10 Euro’s per student for the 
hotel room. We therefore ask for 30 euros from each student in an envelope with 
their name on it, to be handed in prior to departure. This can be done in school in the 
lead up to the trip or can be handed in at the airport (this must be in euro’s – ready to 
hand in to the hotel)  
 
The hostel details can be found on the itinerary and the staff mobile number is: 
07497347173 
 
There is a short parent online meeting at 5pm on Thursday June 26th on Zoom and 
the link is:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84254200418?pwd=hvc1Hat7oIYK6Ypcvsho9Te2ZHz0wb.1 
Passcode 
bEGP6W 
 
We ask that all parents and students attend this meeting please. We will be going 
through expectations and plans for the trip.  
 
The flight home on the 15th July should land at 22.25 at Manchester and so we hope 
to arrive back Holy Family for midnight. Flight details are on the attached itinerary to 
allow you to track our progress. Pupils will need to arrange a lift home from Holy 
Family.  Please ensure that arrangements are made for a swift departure.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Beddow  
Head of Sixth Form 
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